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Havana, December 24 (RHC)-- Miguel Díaz-Canel Bermúdez, First Secretary of the Party's Central
Committee and President of the Republic, today congratulated the workers of Laboratorio Farmacéutico
Oriente (LBF) on its half-century anniversary.

The president on Twitter recognized this collective that in the midst of the hard blows of the economic,
commercial and financial blockade imposed by the United States against Cuba continue to make
significant contributions in the production of medicines.

"Congratulations to the workers of Laboratorio Farmacéutico Oriente, which this #24December is turning
50 years old. In the midst of the hard blows of the blockade, that exemplary collective continues to make



significant contributions in the production of medicines. A hug.

Through the same social network, the LBF account paid tribute to the men and women who for 50 years
have fulfilled the commitment to the health of the people, the Homeland, the Communist Party of Cuba
and the Revolution.

"Today the Laboratorio Farmacéutico Oriente reaches its 50th anniversary. Special tribute to the men and
women who for half a century have given everything to fulfill the commitment to the health of the people,
the Homeland, the Party and the Revolution. Many congratulations".

The Oriente Pharmaceutical Laboratory, which belongs to the BioCubafarma Business Group, has four
production units dedicated to the production and commercialization of generic medicines, natural products
and bandages.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/308821-cuban-president-congratulates-the-oriente-
pharmaceutical-laboratory
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